
 

 

 

Date: 28.08.2024 

To, 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited, 

Exchange Plaza, 

Bandra Kurla Complex, 

Bandra (East), Mumbai– 400051 
 

NSE SYMBOL: TGL 

Subject: Intimation of Rescheduling of investors & analysts meet  

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

This is with reference to our intimation dated 22nd August, 2024 regarding Investors/analysts meeting 

scheduled on 28th August, 2024. 

It is further informed that the above-mentioned meeting stands postponed and is rescheduled to be 

held on Wednesday, 4th September, 2024 at 03.30 P.M. (IST). 

The above information will also be made available on the website of the Company i.e., 

www.teerthgopicon.com. 

Note:  

1. The investors & analysts meet may be cancelled, rescheduled or postponed due to exigencies on 

part of the Company Officials. 

2. No unpublished price sensitive information shall be shared during these sessions. 

This is for your kind information and record.  

Thanking You 

For Teerth Gopicon Limited 

 

Maheshbhai M Kumbhani 

Managing Director 

DIN: 06733721 
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